
 We do Business In Accordance with Federal Fair Housing Law 

Public Housing Waiting List Notice 
The Housing Authority of Brevard County and The Melbourne Housing Authority are 

announcing the opening of The Public Housing wait-list! You must fully complete the application 

with the information requested. Failure to submit documents to determine eligibility will result in 

your application being denied. 

Make sure to answer all questions to the best of your ability. If it does not apply, write in N/A. 

Documents are needed to determine your eligibility for each property. Once the application is 

submitted, you have 10 days to hand in your documents. We highly suggest you apply for all 

properties you are interested in and get on the wait-list for all properties when a unit becomes 

available. 

You may drop/mail the documents off to the following addresses: 

• 1401 Guava Ave, Melbourne, FL 32935

• Mail to: PO Box 360916, Melbourne, Fl 32936 

• 4000 N Riverside Drive, Melbourne, FL, 32937 

• 584 Player Lane, Merritt Island, 32953

• Or, email to: liphappl@habc.us.
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